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WILF TRANSPORT TITLE VI – NON DISCRIMINATION POLICY 
 

I. PLAN STATEMENT / NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
 

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, or national origin in 

programs and activities receiving Federal financial assistance. Specifically, Title VI provides that "no person in 

the United States shall, on the ground of race, color, or national origin, be excluded from participation in, be 

denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any program or activity receiving Federal financial 

assistance" (42 U.S.C. Section 2000d).  
 

Wilf Transport, Inc. (Wilf Transport) is committed to ensuring that no person is excluded from participation in, 

or denied the benefits of its services on the basis of race, color, or national origin, as protected by Title VI. This 

plan was developed to guide the Wilf Transport in its administration and management of Title VI related 

activities. 
  

Title VI information shall be prominently and publicly displayed in Wilf Transport’s facility and information is 

posted on our website at http://www.wilfcampus.org/transport/. Title VI information will also be posted on all 

5310 vehicles. Additional information can be obtained by contacting Brad King, Director of Transportation at 

732-649-3502 or via email at bking@wilfcampus.org . 
 

Si necesita información en otro idioma, póngase en contacto con 732-649-3502 or bking@wilfcampus.org 
(Spanish) 
 

II. NON - DISCRIMINATION POLICY  
 

Wilf Transport  operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, or national origin in 

accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended. Any person who believes that she or he has 

been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint in writing to Wilf 

Transport. 
 

To file a complaint, or for more information on Wilf Transport’s obligations under Title VI write to:  
 

Wilf Transport, Inc. 

354 DeMott Lane 

Somerset, NJ 08873 

732-649-3502 

Or visit our web site at  

http://www.wilfcampus.org/transport/ 
 

Transportation services provided by this agency are in whole or part funded through federal funds received 

through NJ Transit and as an individual you also have the right to file your complaint to both Wilf Transport as well 

as the Federal Transit Administration.   
 

Complaints may also be filed with the Federal Transit Administration in writing and may be addressed to:  

Title VI Program Coordinator 

East Building, 5th Floor 

TCR, U.S. Department of Transportation, Federal Transit Administration, Office of Civil Rights 1200 New Jersey 

Avenue, SE, Washington, DC 20590 
 

If information is needed in another language, contact Wilf Transport at 732-649-3502. 
 

Si necesita información en otro idioma, póngase en contacto con 732-649-3502 (Spanish) 
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